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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations system, the World
Bank Group, the Inter-American Development Bank, the Asian Development Bank,
the African Development Bank and other multilateral development banks
formulate policies to ensure that indigenous education projects that are financed
take into account the use, protection and intercultural preservation of indigenous
languages through supporting bilingual, intercultural and multilingual education in
indigenous languages. The International Monetary Fund should respect the rights
of indigenous peoples recognized in international law.
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